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I am writing in support of HB 3489. The measure will ask large timber companies to 

pay their fair share for fire prevention and suppression, which benefits both the public 

and private sector. These efforts will help contain wildfires as well as increase carbon 

sequestration and storage. Please support this commonsense legislation. 


